
 

   
 
 
 
 
May 17, 2024 
 
It is hard to believe, but we have less than 6 weeks of school remaining! There are so 
many learning opportunities left this year, and here are a few highlights to help remind 
family members.  
 
 
Our next hot lunch via Healthy Hunger will be KFC: 
 
Monday, May 27- grade 8 
Tuesday, May 28- grade 3 and 7 
Wednesday, May 29- grade 4 and 5 
Thursday, May 30th- grade 2 and 6 
 
Please place your orders now for our next hot lunch using the following website:  
 Healthy Hunger. 
 
We are placing a special BOOSTERJUICE week from June 10th to June 14th
���� 
 
 
May 22nd is our grade 6-8 Field Day! We have exciting activities planned for our students 
all day, and we are fortunate enough to have the SLURPEE TRUCK who will be visiting all 
students to offer them a small drink free of charge. This free summer fun service is offered 
by 7-Eleven. Merci! 
 
May 29th is our grade 2-4 Field Day! On June 14th, our grade 5 students will be joining the 
EMU and EC grade 5 students for a combined field day as we try and integrate all our 
students together next year! Please ensure that your student has an extra water bottle 
and wears appropriate clothing- footwear for these events. Having a hat (sunscreen) 
can be helpful!  
 
Bon voyage – We wish our grade 8 students a wonderful time in Quebec as they embark 
on an incredible journey on May 31st to June 5th. We would like to thank our committed 
staff who will be touring with them to make this experience happen! Remaining students 
will be enjoying their time while participating in French culinary and Francophonie 
experiences at ERP.   
 
Jazz Cabaret – All families are invited to attend our outdoor event (indoors for inclement 
weather) on Thursday, June 20th at 6:00 p.m. and enjoy the wonderful music by our ERP 
musicians. Tickets may be purchased at the event (which includes entry and a slice of 
cake). Please bring your lawn chair!! 
 
ERP Babysitting Course:  Grade 6 Babysitting course on Monday, June 17th. 
 Please fill out permission forms and submit payments. 
 
Grade 8 Leadership- All students in grade 7 who wish to become grade 8 leaders for 
the 2024-25 school year will be participating in a full day training program on Tuesday, 
June 18th. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://healthyhunger.ca/


 

 
 
 
Grade 8 Exit- Transition Interviews- All grade 8 students will be participating in a day of 
presentations (TED TALK STYLE) on Wednesday, June 19th. We will have guest teachers 
from CPET, who will be part of the process.  
 
 
Grade 5 Instrument Selection Evenings- Grade 5 students entering grade 6 next school 
year are invited to attend one of two evenings at ERP to choose their instruments. 
Clinicians and our Band teachers will be on hand to help and to help you and your 
student make an informed decision on their Instrument of choice. June 12th or June 13th 
are the evenings, and both will be between 5:30-7:30 p.m.  
 
 
Grade 8 Farewell- On Thursday, June 27th, we invite grade 8 families and their students 
to attend a Breakfast Farewell at ERP in the gym between 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m. We will 
have light refreshments, a photo-backdrop for pictures, and all teachers from ERP will 
be on hand to say Au Revoir. Students will continue on their journey to Bird’s Hill for the 
day for fun-filled activities. 
 
 

 
 
 
Just a friendly reminder we have no school at ERP on Monday, May 20th!  
 
Have a lovely long weekend, 
ERP STAFF 


